

TERM 4 | THE WAY
NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 17
NOVEMBER 2023



ASSEMBLY PERFORMANCES

Throughout the year at selected Junior assemblies our tutored students have the opportunity to play music for classes and parents entering the assembly hall. The students perform a piece they have learned with their tutor and shows the hard work and effort that they have applied to learning a musical instrument. This opportunity gives students skills in performing and shares their love of their instrument with other students.

Congratulations to all who have participated this year at junior assemblies. If your child would like to have private tutoring on piano, brass, strings or percussion at the College applications can be completed via this <u>link</u>.



Mr Byron MarkDirector of Ensembles